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If you live or work in the Darent Valley you will probably know that the Former Archbishop’s Palace at Otford, Kent is a 
collection of early 16th Century buildings. The extensive scheduled monument site has a rich history and exceptional 
heritage significance. The remains of the Palace, built by Archbishop Warham, hold exceptional heritage significance for the 
evidence they provide of the early 16th Century Palace.  The buildings make a significant contribution to the Otford 
Conservation Area but are not currently open to the public.  

 

Our aim is to use the site and buildings of the Tudor Palace and the Otford Heritage Collection, to engage with the 
community from North-West Kent, and London in the heritage of the Darent Valley.  The intended impact is to help the local 
area learn about this heritage, and thus change their attitudes and behaviours.  Those directly involved as volunteers will 
acquire new skills, particularly as visitor guides, and museum tasks. The physical focus of this activity will be the North-West 
Tower of the Palace and the Gatehouse.  This will create a centre for the interpretation of the Darent Valley with its 4000-
year history a secure educational study centre for field study visits to the Heritage Village of Otford.  The Otford Heritage 
collection will be the focus for educational outreach and exploration. Alongside physical works we will extend our existing 
programme of activities to include a digital resource and open access community workshops. These opportunities and new 
resources will enable people to learn new curating and volunteering skills which we anticipate will add to social and 
community cohesion and local pride.  Our proposed project will bring the former Archbishop’s Palace buildings back into 
good condition, carefully repairing their fabric, minimising their environmental impact, and sensitively adding new facilities, 
to bring them back into a wide range of community, educational and heritage uses.   

 

This raises the question: What uses would the community envisage for the Palace site and buildings?  We would like to get 
your views to help us answer that question: 

We ask any interested people to write us a short email (or long email if you prefer!) using your 
imagination about the activities that we could organise with you, uses that would help you 
meet your aims and aspirations.   

More information is available on our website at https://otfordpalace.org and Facebook page 
https://www.facebook.com/Otfordpalace  

email secretary@otfordpalace.org 

 

The Archbishop’s 
Palace Conservation 
Trust 

Learn more about the 

Archbishop’s Palace here! 

https://otfordpalace.org/background/
https://otfordpalace.org/background/
https://otfordpalace.org/background/
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fotfordpalace.org%2F&data=04%7C01%7Ccouncil%40sevenoakstown.gov.uk%7C72f1aa019a3749d350b108d93644499a%7C4cfcabae7d014873890b808ecfd9949c%7C1%7C0%7C637600489195042890%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=%2FxBYBJEcuNg7Tj5tgKpauHvbkKetUp1xoVXisLLp3cA%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FOtfordpalace&data=04%7C01%7Ccouncil%40sevenoakstown.gov.uk%7C72f1aa019a3749d350b108d93644499a%7C4cfcabae7d014873890b808ecfd9949c%7C1%7C0%7C637600489195052885%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=x4hnxNgM63%2BoQxHB5jVHQtMKXb%2FPrFgOwfZgls2F8qI%3D&reserved=0
mailto:secretary@otfordpalace.org
https://otfordpalace.org/background/
https://otfordpalace.org/background/
https://otfordpalace.org/background/
https://otfordpalace.org/background/


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are delighted to announce that we are back  

performing in the open air at The White Rock Inn at  

Underriver (TN15 0SB) this summer, with 

 

 

THE COMPLETE WORKS OF WILLIAM SHAKESPEARE (ABRIDGED) 
A hilarious comedy by Adam Long, Daniel Singer and Jess Winfield 

 

Our director Jessica-Ann Jenner writes: “Last year we weren’t able to share a Shakespeare play with you, so this year we 

thought we’d do them all! That’s right, all 37 plays performed by three very talented and possibly quite insane actors, in 

less than two hours. We might even throw in a few of the sonnets for good measure! With guaranteed comedy, romance, 

tragedy and an inflatable dinosaur, this is the Bard as you’ve never seen him before. 

The dates are: 

July 8th, 9th and 10th at 7.45pm, July 11th at 3.30pm 

July 15th, 16th and 17th at 7.45pm, July 18th at 3.30pm 

 

Ticket prices £13.50 in advance, £15 on the door. Children 16 and under, full-time students £5. 

Book online here (no booking fee) or by telephone 0333 6663366 (NB booking fee £1.80) 

It’s an open air show and the evenings can be chilly, so please bring warm clothing, and rugs or low-backed folding chairs to sit on. 

Pre-show drinks and meals at the White Rock Inn can be booked on 01732 833112 or www.thewhiterockinn.co.uk.  

Please note that only food and drink purchased on the premises may be consumed in the pub garden. 
 

http://www.thewhiterockinn.co.uk/
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/sevenoaksshakespearesociety


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


